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          Harvey Station, NB  E6K 3W9

        Tel:  (506) 366-2200  

 Fax:  (506) 366-2210

Ms. Crysta Collicott


Mrs. Tina Noble




                 Principal


        Vice-Principal

September 2017
Dear Parents, 

Your child has completed course selections for semester 1.  The courses are listed on the back of this letter.  As stipulated in the Course Change Policy, students will have five teaching days to make adjustments to their schedule.  
Please send me an email or return the parent signature portion of this letter indicating that you have seen and agree with your child’s selections.  If you have any concerns, please contact me.
A distribution list from the email addresses provided to homeroom teachers will be used to keep you informed of pertinent guidance information, deadlines and opportunities.  Please check our school’s website frequently as well.  www.harveyhighschool.nbed.nb.ca 
Sincerely, 

Joelle Gillespie BA, BEd, MEd
Guidance Counsellor

Education Support Services

joelle.gillespie@nbed.nb.ca
366-2204 (guidance office)

366-2200 (main office)
